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Barrington United Methodist Church 
FOUNDED IN 1840 

MINISTERS: 
WILLIAM G. KIRK 
DUK KYU KWON 
MINISTER OF YOUTH: 
JAMES SHIRBROUN 
DIRECTOR OF EDUCATION: 
JEAN OBENHOUSE 
DIRECTOR OF MUSIC: 
SIBYL SHARP 

311 SOUTH HOUGH STREET 
BARRINGTON, ILLINOIS 60010 

TELEPHONE (312) 381-1725 

February 22, 1985 

The Trinity Circle, UMW 
Barrington United Methodist Church 
311 S. Hough Street 
Barrington, IL. 60010 

Dear Ladies of Trinity Circle: 

We gratefully acknowledge the gift that you have made 
to the Music Fund of the Barrington United Methodist 
Church as a memoriam to Mrs. Dorothy Barnes. 

We do appreciate your thoughtfulness and have advised 
Mr. Mel Barnes of your contributions. 

Sincerely, 

c2C .722_.  

Mrs. Linda Wichman 
Church Secretary 



Grace and Peace, 

2 
David Kirk 
Executive Director 

LAKE BLUFF / CHICAGO 

HomesForChildren 
1661 N. Northwest Highway 

Park Ridge, Illinois 60068 (312) 298-1610 — Chicago Phone 694-2727 

. .rescuing needy children 
before its too late 

February 15, 1985 

United Methodist Women 
Barrington U.M. Church 
311 S. Hough St. 
Barrington, IL 60010 

Dear Friends: 

Thank you for your gift of $68.50 to Lake Bluff/Chicago HOMES FOR 
CHILDREN. 

As you read in the Newsletter, day care is an important part of 
our service to children and families. Your contribution is being used 
to help support day care services and other HOMES FOR CHILDREN 
programs. 

Our goals are to enhance the quality of family life, safeguard 
children, prevent family breakup, and achieve a permanent family 
status for children. Your contribution affirms our goals and helps 
give us the financial resources we need to meet them. 

I deeply appreciate your commitment to HOMES FOR CHILDREN and its 
ministry to families and children. Please keep us in your thoughts 
and prayers. 

DK/bh 



Dear Jeannette, 
Will you convey Mel's and 

my gratitude to tije memtersof Trinity Circle 
for all the nice things you did for us for 
Christkas? The poinsettia plant is full of 
flowers and looks so pretty; and we have 
gained several pounds from eating the delicious 
nut bread, cookies etc. I am sure we got more 
than our share of goodies. 

We hope you all had a mpst 
happy Christmas and that 1984 will bring you 
only good things. 

5 January 198- 

Jeannette, 

The nut bread is so good! Thanks 
very much. Allot Also thank you for 
delivering the gifts. It was so nice 
to see you again. 

Dorothy 
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